Livermore High School Bulletin for Thursday, August 31, 2023
School News 
Trip to Ireland & Scotland "Would you like to visit the scenic coastline and beautiful villages of Ireland and then travel to the lush forests, towering mountains and vast lakes of Scotland? Come travel with us. An informational meeting about our July 2024 trip will be held Thursday 8/31 in room 404 at lunch. See Mrs. Matthews for details." 
ASB If you purchased ASB, please make sure to come by the Activities Window to get your card punched before school, passing periods, at lunch or after school.  
Door Dash This is a reminder, we DO NOT accept door dash. Not in the office, not at a gate, not at all. If you order food it will confiscated!  
Girls Basketball Meeting We're going to have our girls basketball info meeting on Wednesday 9/6 at 12:00PM (lunchtime) in Coach Prior's classroom (Room 8).  
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NHS The National Honor Society (or NHS) is now accepting applications for new and returning members. NHS is a community-service-based organization open to all sophomores, juniors, and seniors with a cumulative unweighted GPA of 3.6 or higher. Applications are due by Friday September 1st. See school email for all application documents. Submit completed applications in Room 410. For questions about NHS, please contact Mr. Cabasino.  
The Poetry Club The Poetry Club meets today, Thursday August 31st, at lunch in Room 410, Mr. Cabasino's room. Come join us to read, write, & share your poetry. We also welcome fiction writers, drama writers, songwriters, and any other genre. New members are always welcome. 
LHS Body Alliance "Would you like to be a member of the LHS Body Alliance? The focus of our club is to promote body positivity and neutrality and provide a safe space to discuss and problem solve the pressures of appearance-related social pressure. Unrealistic body images in the media lead to negative self-esteem and many disorders. Let's combat this together. First meeting will be Monday 9/11 during lunch in room 404. We will be discussing who might like to be club officers."  



          Always Stay Humble and Kind
